Dear [candidate]

Thank you for your sincere interest in our [residency] or [fellowship] program at Indiana University School of Medicine. We hope you greatly enjoyed your visit and would like to remind you of a great opportunity. We offer a “second look” visit as a part of our Underrepresented in Medicine Residency Recruitment Support Program, sponsored by a partnership between the Office of Graduate Medical Education and the Office of Diversity Affairs. 
Should you take advantage of our “second look” program, you will receive financial assistance for the visit, including reimbursement for your hotel stay, for travel, and for meals, up to $250 in-state/$500 out-of-state. You will also receive assistance from the residency program in making arrangements if needed. This return visit will be tailored to your interests, allowing you to meet with physicians in your field of interest and to gain a deeper understanding of how IUSM can assist you in meeting your future career goals. The goal is for you to picture yourself as a part of our community.
We are thrilled that you are interested in being a part of the Indiana University School of Medicine Graduate Medical Education community. If you are interested in an additional “second look” at the IUSM program you have visited, please contact me via the information below. I’ll be happy to assist you!
Please note that in accordance with the National Resident Match Communication Code of Conduct Policy, a Second visit is not used in determining an applicant’s placement on a rank order list. A second visit to one of our Graduate Medical Education programs is voluntary and strictly for your own edification.

Regards,


